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Boil Water Notice Rescinded 

LIFTED 
07/29/2025 

 
****ELYSIAN FIELDS WATER SUPPLY CUSTOMERS **** 

 
On JULY 22, 2025, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required the 
Elysian Fields Water Supply, public water system, PWSTX1020014, to issue a Boil Water 
Notice to inform customers, individuals, or employees that due to conditions which 
occurred recently in the public water system, the water from this public water system 
was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human consumption 
purposes.  
 
The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the 
quality of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or 
human consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that 
indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of June 29,2025.  
 
If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact Angelia Mason at 903-
633-2250 or our Operator: Colton at 903-399-1144 

 
The low disinfectant residual levels caused by recent ongoing extreme heat 
have been addressed. We added an ac unit to our chemical storage area to lower 
temperatures and help chemical feed pumps from overheating. Disinfectant 
residuals levels have returned to allowable limits. The water has been tested 
and results for samples taken to the lab on July 28, 2025 show the water is 
safe.   
 
 


